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Notice for rescheduled interview 

 
 

Due to certain unavoidable circumstance the interview of applicants for various 
positions in the research project entitled “Invasive Alien Plants in Himalayas: Status, 
Ecological impact and Management” funded by the Ministry of Environment, Forests 
and Climate change under its NMHS programme will now be held on 30-6-2018 at 
10.30 AM onwards in the Office chamber of Head, Department of Botany, 
University of Kashmir,  instead of 25-06-2018 as originally scheduled.  
 
 
 
 

 

(Prof. Zafar A Reshi) 

Principal Investigator 

 

 


